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Re: Docket No. DE 10-261; Public Service Company ofNew Hampshire (PSNH)
2010 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan (LCIRP)
Response to Commission Record Request (Staff 12)

Dear Ms. Rowland:
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FAX (603) 271-3878

Website:
www.puc.nh.gov

Staffhereby submits its response to a Commission record request, issued at the May 9,
2012 PSNH LCIRP public hearing, to be filed as StaffExhibit 12. This material was presented to
the Service List on May 11, 2012, electronically.

Sincerely,

Alexander F. Speidel
Staff Attorney

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301 -2429

June 7, 2012

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Cc: Service List


